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Record of school email sent 

Recipients:  

 Parent/Carer of Year 9 students on Cantabria trip July 2019 

 

Subject: 

 Year 9 Cantabria trip 

 

Message: 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

It is now time to pay the balance for the trip to Cantabria 16th-20th July. Many thanks 

to those of you who have already done so. I have attached a Parental Consent form 

which I would be grateful if you could complete and return to me via the MFL office or 

your child's Spanish teacher at your earliest convenience. 

 

I will be inviting you and your child into school for an information evening after half term 

where I will be sharing further details about the trip, hotel, staff groups etc. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs S Roberts 

Trip Leader 

 

 


